
Proposed plan for 2022-23 Season… 
	
Fall,	2022:	

• Current	plan	is	to	once	again	hold	GRAND	NIGHT	FOR	SINGING	in	September.		We	
have	had	discussion	about	how	to	make	GNFS	available	to	anyone	who	wants	to	
sing.			Cost	of	dinner	for	the	entire	chorale	is	prohibitive,	but	we	will	brainstorm	
ways	to	make	the	opportunity	available	for	members	who	want	to	sing	in	the	
ensemble	selections	only.				

• Chorale’s	first	“full-length”	concert	would	be	our	Holiday	Concert.		In	early	fall,	that	
enables	us	to	have	a	community	and	education	focus,	and	to	have	sufficient	time	to	
prepare	well	for	the	Holiday	performance.		Dr.	VandenBrink	and	I	are	planning	a	
Zoom	meeting	to	discuss	community	engagement	opportunities.		

• Because	of	school	and	student	schedules,	ADVENTURES	IN	HARMONY	will	remain	
in	early	October.		The	educational	component	(rehearsal	and	mass	choir	
performance)	will	remain	the	same,	but	the	evening	showcase	will	have	fewer	guest	
performers	to	give	more	performance	time	for	Chorale.		This	will	be	a	treble	voices	
year	for	AIH,	but	no	real	reason	why	the	Tenors/Basses	of	Chorale	couldn’t	perform	
as	well.				

• Concurrent	with	the	treble	voices’	preparation	for	AIH,	Tenors/Basses	will	prepare	
for	a	high	school	tour,	working	with	the	school	choral	directors	as	we	originally	
planned	for	2021			

	
Winter	and	Spring,	2022:	

• Current	plans	for	a	late	winter/early	spring	concert	(early	or	mid-March?),	and	final	
concert	in	late	April	/	early	May,	possibly	again	in	conjunction	with	Tulip	Time.				

	
Next	Artistic	Committee	meeting	

• Sunday,	January	9,	2022	at	6:30	PM,	Patrick’s	house	(988	Singapore	Drive,	
Saugatuck)		

	
	
	


